
 
 
 
WAAFL INTEGRATED FOOTBALL-STATE COACHING ROLE  

 
WAAFL’s (West Australian Amateur Football League) Integrated Football Program provides 
opportunities for people over sixteen years with intellectual disabilities to play Australian Rules 
Football with their local community club. 
 
WAAFL Integrated Football whilst primarily a participative based program acknowledges the 
developing skill levels of its players and the need for selected players to be rewarded similairly to 
many other sports and endeavours. 
 
AFL National Inclusion Carnival, conducted by the AFL, is being held in Melbourne from August 4 
–August 9 which will see teams from across all States and Territories, take part in a week long 
Representative Football Carnival of fixtures and finals. 
 
WAAFL Integrated Football is pleased to take part and will for the first time field a WA State 
Representative Team. 
 
WAAFL Integrated Football is seeking the services of a suitably experienced and credentialed 
coach for the following role: 
 
WAAFL  Integrated State Football Coach 
Role is voluntary and non remunerative with flights and accommodation expenses met by WAAFL 
Integrated Football 
 
The successful applicant will possess the following attributes: 
 
• The ability to develop players to their full potential by implementing a comprehensive and well-
structured training program 
• Demonstrated relevant coaching skills with an emphasis on player development 
• Strong leadership and communication skills 
• Ability to work effectively in an energetic and dedicated team 
• Minimum Level 1 Accreditation with a desire to work towards obtaining Level 2 Accreditation 
• Willingness to play a key role in delivering the Carnival ethos to the playing group 
 
This is a fantastic opportunity to make a difference in the lives of those chosen to play , if this is 
you please email your coaching , skills and experience to: 
 
Greg Gilbee 
WAAFL Integrated Football Co-Ordinator 
ggilbee@wafc.com.au 
Mob 0419 934 382 
 
Applications Close 
5.00pm 
Friday , 6

th
 March 2015 



 

 


